September 28, 1998

John Sampson
5055 Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson:

Thank you for your interest in our radio
station. Earlier this year, we changed our call
letters to WBHR AM (from WVAL) and began
broadcasting Radio Disney, which is nationally
syndicated radio programming for children.

This will confirm your receipt of WBHR AM 660
on September 20, 1998.

Sincerely,

Char Hopela
Program Director
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